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ICARS Newsletter 03.05.22 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 

Access to Hepatitis B vaccine 
 

We have had some enquiries from practices about difficulties in sourcing HBVAXPRO 5 micrograms 

from AAH. The manufacturer (MSD) have confirmed that they have good stocks but they have changed 

their wholesaler from AAH to Alliance Healthcare. Providers wishing to source MSD vaccines will need 

to do so via Alliance (contact details below).  

Alliance Healthcare Customer Services  

Telephone: 0330 100 0448  

Email: customerservice@alliance-healthcare.co.uk 

Further Information 

• Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSE/I website 

here.   

• If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated 

Public Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  
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